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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

DOCKS ROAD (BATTERY HILL) 
PORT OF BARRY 

 
0800HRS MON 28TH MAY 2012 

TO 
1600HRS FRI 8TH JUNE 2012 

 

 

 

Road Works are to be carried out on Docks Road 

during the above period.   

 

The roadway will remain open throughout. 
 

 
 

MARK ELLIOTT   22nd May 2012 


